
Greetings dear family and friends, 
 
Greetings from Ladkrabang, Bangkok. May you be encouraged as you read this ministry report. 
Praising and Rejoicing for our God is our healer and is always faithful.   
 
Praise God for our ladies in our church. Out of their close relationship with Jesus Christ, they 
asked if we can have children's ministry in our community. We had children's ministry in our 
community but when Covid 19 came, we closed it and since then we have not opened it yet. 
When, these ladies asked, we know it's God who is telling us to have children's ministry again in 
our community every other Saturday morning at our community library. 
 
Please pray that we can start teaching kids at the community within the month of May. Pray for 
the right family to send their kids to the library. Pray for wisdom also. 
 

 
Some of our ladies in the church. 
 
 
 



 
Praise God for teacher Deborah Guzman. She joined Santisuk Ladkraban g last July 2021. She is 
a great help in our school and church.  She decided to go back to America for good to be with 
her daughter.  We will surely miss her. 
 
Please pray for her trip back to America this coming May 12 and pray for ministry opportunity 
there in America. Please also pray for an American short term or long-term missionary to help 
us here in Santisuk Ladkrabang. 
 

 
 
Teacher Deb Guzman. 
 
 
 



Praising God for the opportunity to minister to our students, especially the ones who wants to 
know God more.  Praise God we have 23 students for the month of April. 
 

 
 
New is on the right side of Pastor Don and Mali is on his left side. 
 
Please pray for New and Mali. They have been joining our worship and small group regularly. 
Pray for God to continue to work in their hearts. Pastor Don is translating English into Thai so 
they can understand God's word in their own language. 
 
 
 
Bethlehem Star of Peace has a new ministry partner. BSOP has partnered with Global Horizons 
Inc. (GHI), a US-based 501c3 nonprofit (EIN 41-1805314). GHI serves as a fiscal sponsor for 
BSOP missionaries providing donation processing, bookkeeping, and accountability. Donations 
made through GHI are tax-deductible in the US. 
 



CHECKS within the US - Checks can be made payable to "BSOP/GHI." Write the name of the 
missionary in the check memo and mail to" 
BSOP/GHI. P.O. Box 64059 Eagan, MN 55164-0059  
online donations, https://globalhz.org/bsop-j-c-estrella 
 

 

BSOP - Jezreel and Carol Estrella - Global 

Horizons Inc. 

Jezreel “Don” and Carol Estrella Bangkok, Thailand Ministry 

Impact Jezreel “Don” and Carol Estrella have been leading the 

multi-national team at Santisuk English Center-Ladkrabang since 

it opened over a decade ago. They have started Star of Peace 

Church. CJ is a strategic player in their ministry. The Estrellas are 

missionaries serving with Bethlehem Star of… 

globalhz.org 

 
 
Thank you so much for your partnership. May the Lord our God continue to bless you and your 
family. 
 
Your missionaries, 
Pastor Don, Carol and C 
 
Send contributions for Estrella's ministry to: 

Bethlehem Star of Peace 

910 A. S. Fortuna Street 

Mandaue City, Cebu Philippines 6014 
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